2016 Rent Rise

Basic Day to Day Running Costs and income/expenditure based on Income and spend 2014/5 with all grant and non-regular expenditure stripped out.

	Income
	

	Rent
	2,077

	Expenditure
	

	
	

	OCC Rent 
	564

	Water
	537

	OCC hedge cutting
	134

	Federation Fees
	44

	Community Centre
	25

	Site Mowing
	72

	Cup Engraving
	                         15

	web site Domain name and hosting
	24

	New Keys
	35

	Petrol &oil
	60

	stationary
	50

	Plumbing expenses
	50

	Site Maintenance                     ]
	

	Princes sheds maintenance   ]
	100

	Tractor/Mower/Wheelbarrow parts
	100

	Container Keys
	15

	Supplies 
	80

	Total expenditure
	1881

	Balance Creditor
	196


An increase of £1 per full plot would add about £125 to the pot and an increase of £2, £250.  The Committee feel that a balance creditor of £191 is too low and gives little room for manoeuvre and that a figure closer to £300 is more workable.  They would therefore propose an increase of £1 for a full plot (the first increase for 2 years.) The Committee do not feel that it is an option to hold rents at the present level for the next year ie run what might next year be a balance debtor out of the bank account.  Such a proposal could lead to a higher rent rise in September 2017.

Although the Association Bank Balance stands at £5,600, £1630 of this is key deposits and £1200 the bequest ie £2830 cannot be touched.    Additionally, there will be a water bill of about £500 to be paid shortly which brings the useable balance down to £2330.  Capital replacement.  There is little fat in the fund to pay for capital replacement items ie the tractor, mower and strimmers.   A new mower would be about £300, 2 strimmers, £300 and while a new tractor would cost £3000, a good second hand one could be obtained from e-bay for about £600.  Therefore the Association would need about £1200 minimum to replace these items.  If that sum was taken out of the bank balance it would reduce it by 50%.  Currently the Association is still benefitting from parts and spares purchased with the Lottery Grant, but this benefit will begin to tail off in the next couple of years at which time running costs will increase.
The Committee’s view is that money needs to be put by for replacement of the capital items and that all proceeds from raffles and donations (unless specifically targeted), along with any other income, for instance profit from donations for using the mower or strimmers,  should be set aside for this purpose. This year, these figures total £107 - Summer Party (£40), donations, (£20) and mower/strimmer income (£47), which is a start. 

